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QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 
 
 

1. The RFP calls for analysis of the airspace structure in the St. Louis, Kansas City, and 
Springfield areas. The goal being to identify conflicts, capacity, and general aviation 
airports. Could you elaborate on specifically what the anticipated outcomes for this 
particular effort will be? The intent of this language was to ensure that any expansion 
recommended in the study does not result in any airspace conflicts. 
 

2. For the samples, should they be submitted with the electronic copy? These can either 
be submitted electronically and/or as a paper copy.  

 
3. Do we need to send 3 sets of samples with the 3 hard copies of the proposal? This is 

not necessary, particularly if an electronic copy of the samples is also submitted. 
 
4. There is a statement in the RFP asking for the response to include a discussion of how 

the final report will be presented. Can you explain this further? The intent of this 
statement was to convey that we do not have a specific expectation for the format of 
the final report. We are looking to interested consultant teams to make 
recommendations on how to make the final report the most useful for MoDOT and 
for Missouri airports. 

 
5. With the submission date extended, will interviews still be in mid-February? Is there 

a specific date in mind? The interviews will either be in late February or early March, 
but a specific date has not yet been scheduled. We will work with the consultant 
teams selected for interviews to ensure their availability. 

 
6. Is there a specific computer program or software MoDOT uses for virtual town hall 

meetings? Is there a contact in MoDOT’s Information Systems Division that could 
provide more information on this? Any consultants interested in pursuing a virtual 
town hall capability can contact Patrick Wood, MoDOT Intermediate 
Communications Specialist, at Patrick.Wood@modot.mo.gov. 


